
From: Suzanne Wyse  
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 4:31 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Circle K redevelopment 

 

I'm sending my opinion concerning the Circle K redevelopment at the corner of East Stadium 

Blvd. and Packard.  After studying the two proposals, I support the Preliminary Alternative Plan, 

which places the new building along the south edge of the property, with the lights and any 

activity facing away from the neighboring residences. 

I have lived in the Iroquois neighborhood for fifty years. We have never had serious problems 

with the gas station at this corner. I hope the Planning Commission, in their wisdom, will 

approve the plan that takes this neighborhood into account, keeping noise and light pollution to a 

minimum and giving us a safe area for vehicle and pedestrian safety. 

Suzanne Wyse 
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